THE QUIKRETE- ST.LOUIS
701 Marshall Road
A Valiey Park, MO 63088
(636)225-0793

COMPANIES

November 1, 2021

To Our Valued Customers:

The QUIKRETE® Companies remain committed to you, our valued customers, and
continues to rise to the challenge of sourcing materials, maintaining staff, and
manufacturing quality products. We have done our best serve you despite the uniquely
difficult, unprecedented, and constantly changing circumstances triggered by the
worldwide pandemic that we face today. Increased demand for raw materials, trucking
and fuel have significantly elevated our costs of production and delivery this year.

In order to maintain this high standard of products and service, it is necessary for
QUIKRETE® to implement a price increase effective January 1, 2022 for all products.
Please reach out to your QUIKRETE® Sales Representative if you have any questions.

QUIKRETE® is indeed grateful for the opportunity to be part of your team. We wish you
a joyous holiday season and increased prosperity and success in the coming year.

Best regards,

Tyler Lurkins
Quikrete St. Louis
Tyler.lurkins@quikrete.com




